
July-August 2023  
 
God brings to heart a song: “All that thrills my soul is Jesus; He has given life to me...” And because He has given that life to us, 
then we should share that life with others.  
 
Praises: As we take stock of the ministry of the summer, God reminded me again that He is always thinking of souls in His 
harvest fields. We were able to give out Gospel tracts and share Christ with many people this summer.  
 
We have been so blessed to preach in churches across the States, teen camps, retreats, and to serve our MWBM Missionaries 
along side of the Hutchens family, the Blanton Family and the Ross Family at our MWBM Western Family Camp. It was held 
near Bozeman, Montana. What a tremendous time of blessing and refreshing from the Lord! It is amazing how you can be so worn 
out and so excited at the same time. God has done amazing things this summer. (Please see pics on second page.)  
 
We are officially empty nesters again. At the end of July, we helped our son Luke move to Knoxville where he is now working 
full time serving at the Knoxville Area Rescue Mission. He really enjoys that ministry to the homeless and needy of the greater 
Knoxville, Tennessee area. Please pray for him as he serves these dear souls. He has such a burden for their salvation.  
 
We here at Macedonia have been blessed to accept 3 new missionary families with our Mission: the Jonathan Smith Family, who 
will be serving as our Non-Spanish Speaking South American Director; Brother Luke Ryan and soon to be wife Charity, who will 
be serving in Spain; and the John David Williams family, who will be serving in the Netherlands. If you would be interested in 
having any of these new missionaries as part of your missions family, please reach out to us, and we can put you in contact with 
them. We are blessed to have them all as part of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  
 
Prayer Request: We ask you to continue to please help us pray for more laborers. The fields are white already to harvest! Time is 
running out! Here are a few more names of folks that we have had the opportunity to share the Gospel with and ask you to pray for 
their salvation: Sandy and Rita, her mother, as well as the Cohen family. Continue to pray for Robby and Kelly as well as James 
and Rachel.  
 
Far North Spotlight: We pray that this will bless, intrigue, and cause you to think about and pray specifically for different areas of 
the Far North! In each letter I would love to spotlight a Country, State or Province, as well as a city in that State or Province. We 
ask you to please pray for the souls and for missionaries to go to these places.  
 
This letter’s spotlight is on:  
Country: Canada  
Province: Newfoundland and Labrador - population ~ 533,000 (estimated by 2023)  
Capital City: St-John’s - population ~ 114,000 souls (census 2017)  
Interesting Facts: Easterly most Province of Canada  
Main religion: Roman Catholic (48% of Population as of 2011)  
 
Thank you for continuing to partner with us for the cause of Christ for souls. We love and appreciate you all!  
 
In His service with you,  
 
Jason and Amanda Hamby  
Isaiah 40:31  
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